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November 16, 1999

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL CONTRACTING OFFICERS AND NEGOTIATORS

TO: Distribution List FAC

FROM:  M/OP, Rodney W. Johnson, Director

SUBJECT: “List of Parties Excluded From Federal
Procurement and Nonprocurement Programs”

CONTRACT INFORMATION BULLETIN 99 - 23  

It is with great pleasure that we announce that we are
discontinuing the hard copy distribution of the “List of
Parties Excluded From Federal Procurement and
Nonprocurement Programs” published monthly by the General
Services Administration.  However, it will probably take a
couple of months until USAID is actually taken off GSA’s
system.

Now that all USAID posts except those listed below have
access to the internet,  it enables the Agency to use the
more current internet version of the list, rather than the
hard copy.

The internet address is:  http://epls.arnet.gov.  This is
an address worth bookmarking.  There is also a hyperlink
from the new M/OP intranet homepage.

The following USAID Missions do not yet have internet
capability.  They will continue to receive hard copies of
the “List of Parties. . .” on a monthly basis until such
time as they get access.  The List will be sent to the
Contracting Officer and/or Executive Officer at post.

Port-au-Prince, Haiti
Sarajevo, Bosnia
Tirana, Albania
Kiev, Ukraine

http://epls.arnet.gov/


Moscow, Russia
Beirut, Lebanon
Asmara, Eritrea
Nairobi, Kenya
Monrovia, Liberia

These posts are requested to advise M/OP/E when they get
internet access so they can use the electronic list as
well.

Address any questions on this CIB to Elizabeth Cordaro,
M/OP/E.  


